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Since January 1, the CRAPO Executive and members have met to discuss our projects for the year.  Our priority is to ensure that CRAPO continues to get involved in all political actions in the region to be well prepared for the federal election in 2015.

At this writing, there is a strong possibility that a provincial election will be called in Quebec this spring. CRAPO has decided therefore to take part in meetings which will definitely be organized by various parties and encourage members to attend.  It is important that we make our presence felt.

CRAPO is currently working on organizing a meeting with the mayor of Gatineau, Maxime Pedneault-Jobin. Another meeting will then be organized with the mayors from both sides of the river, if everything can be arranged.  We want to discuss with them the issues confronting our members and the impact on the economy of both municipalities. 

We have also received an invitation from the PSAC Political Action Committee from the Montreal region to participate in some mobilization activities in the coming months.

We have invited Roger Blanchette, a historian, teacher and speaker, to CRAPO’s next meeting on April 23.

Our political involvement will continue throughout the year.  We invite you to attend CRAPO meetings.

Thank you
Chantal Rajotte, President of CRAPO
